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10th March 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The book fair will be in school from Monday 14th March to Thursday 17th March.  
 
There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, and with prices starting from only 
£2.99, there’s sure to be a book for everyone. Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get 
FREE BOOKS for our school library! 
 
You will be able to view and purchase books between 8.40am and 9am, and after school 3.10pm to 
3.40pm. In order to avoid congestion, we are asking that each year group are come to view on the 
following days. 
 

Monday Nursery and Reception 

Tuesday Years 3 and 4 

Wednesday Years 5 and 6 

Thursday Years 1 and 2 

 
Children will be able to visit the book fair in advance with their class.  
 
As we are a cashless school, payments are to be made by card by scanning the QR code at the book 
fair or at https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1174334  
 
Any questions, please speak to myself or Miss Blaze in the school office. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Weaver 
English Lead 
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